
 
 
 
CELL PHONE & ELECTRONICS 
 
During the school day students are not permitted to use: 
     
• Cell Phones 
• Video Games 
• iPods (or any other music player) 
• Other electronics not included here 
  
If your child carries any of these items, please remind them that they should be turned off during all 
school hours. 
  
If you prefer to use a cell phone to contact your child during the day, please expect to leave a 
message that your child can pick up at the conclusion of the day. If an emergency exists, contact the 
school office and your child will be notified. 
  
If students are found using any of these items, the item may be confiscated and held until the end of 
the school day. 


